
Northfield Police Officers Take Part in the 2018 Defeat of 
Jesse James Days Beard Contest 

This year, the NPD decided to temporarily suspend 
its beard grooming policy so officers could support 
the DJJD Committee and take part in the first DJJD 
Beard Contest.  Eight officers chose to enter the 
contest.  There were several different categories of 
ñbeardò to choose from.  Seven of the officers 
entered the Distinguished Joseph Lee Heywood full 
beard and mustache category.  One officer entered 
the Jesse James Goatee category.  Pictured above 
are seven of the NPD officers who entered the 
contest. 

Judging took place Saturday on Division 
St. after the 5:00 Bank Raid 
Reenactment.  It turned out the seven 
officers were the only entrants in the 
Heywood category.  The judges selected 
Officer David Jandro as the winner of 
this category.  In the picture at left, 
Officer Jandro receives his fabulous 
prize from contest organizer, Bridgette 
Hallcock. 



Deputy Chief Mark Dukatz won the Jesse James Goatee 
category.  He is pictured below with other entrants of that 
category.   

Our officers enjoyed taking part in the contest and thank the DJJD 
Committee for inviting them to enter.  Officers are not normally 
allowed to grow full beards, so it was literally a chance for them to 

let their hair down. 


